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The 2018 Florida-Georgia District Veterans of the Cross Retreat 

"Risk Takers in Re-Formation" 
 
When:  March 5-7, 2018  

Starts at Noon (lunch) on Monday, ends at 11:30 with lunch on Wednesday 
 
Where:  Life Enrichment Retreat and Conference Center 

4991 Picciola Road, Fruitland Park, FL  34731 
Phone:  352-787-0313 

             Center website for information and directions:  http://www.lecretreats.org/ 
 
Who:  Emeritus workers and their spouses 
 
Featured Speakers: 

Rev. Dr. Dale Meyer, President of Concordia Seminary – St Louis, MO  
Rev. Dr. Robert Scudieri, President, Mission Nation Publishing 
Rev. Dr. Paul Foelber and Rev. Dr. Lyle Muller 
Rev. Dr. Kent Fuqua, Preacher  

 
Activities: Bible Study and Worship, Alumni Reunion, meeting old friends and gaining new ones, 

recreation, nature walks along beautiful Lake Griffin and evening socials. 
 
Registration:   (open until Feb. 12th through this link  Veterans of the Cross Registration 2017) 
 Cost is: (scholarships available) 

 $175 per person with a roommate ($350 couple) 
 $215 per person for an individual room. 

Includes all meals, breaks, and two nights hotel lodging  
 $50 per person per day commuter costs  

includes programming, lunch, dinner, and breaks for the day (no breakfast) 
 $140 per person Camping ($280 couple) 

includes a site for 3 nights (Sun, Mon, Tues), meals, breaks 
This year for those who have never attended the retreat, there will be a $50 pp discount on the registration. 
  Payment:   
 By check:  

VOC Retreat 
FLGA District Office 
5850 T.G. Lee Blvd, Suite 500 
Orlando, FL  32822 

Online: 
http://flgadistrict.org and click on the "Make a Payment" square under "Payments & Donation" 
in the footer of every page.  Be sure to indicate that this is payment for VOC Retreat 
Registration.Attendees are encouraged to bring healthful snacks for the group to share from our 
hospitality table, and a Bible for use during the Bible study.  

 
More Questions?  Contact Kathy Keene, kkeene@flgadistrict.org or 877 457-5556 ext 8 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwcL0OdLcEiILjVuKsgGbK2B-holZMKCjiItVtfZq25BHO3Q/viewform

